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TOWN OF NEWBURGH 

PLANNING BOARD 
TECHNICAL REVIEW COMMENTS 

 
PROJECT:    39 SOUTH PLANK AVENUE 
PROJECT NO.:   18-16 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 72, BLOCK 13, LOT 5 
REVIEW DATE:   14 JANUARY 2019 
MEETING DATE:   17 JANUARY 2019 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE:  MASER CONSULTING 

 
1. The Applicant’s representative have stated that the required variances for the project have 

been received at a ZBA meeting on 27 December 2018. 
 

2. The Applicant’s have provided a sketch plan depicting the location of two additional parking 
spaces to meet the requirements of the Town Code.  The sketch plan does not contain a 
grading plan or site development details. 
 

3. The Applicant’s representative are requesting a waiver under Section 185-19C2.  This section 
identifies that “ all other changes in use of existing sites or buildings to a use subject to site 
plan review by the Planning Board shall not be permitted without site plan approval, except 
that for buildings or areas under 2,500 square feet, it shall be the board’s determination as to 
whether a review by the Planning Board is or is not required.  Such determination shall be 
made by resolution of the Planning Board following a discussion during a scheduled meeting 
or work session.  The Planning Board should determine if site plan review is required for the 
change of use on the site.  The Applicants are requested to identify whether public input was 
received at the Zoning Board of Appeals process to assist the board in this determination. 
 

4. Previous comments identified the requirement to connect to the town sewer lines, traversing 
the site.  Currently the site is served by a subsurface sanitary sewer disposal system.  A town 
sewer lateral traverses the site down gradient of the existing subsurface sanitary sewer 
disposal system.  A City of Newburgh Flow Acceptance letter would be required for this 
connection.  
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal  
 
PJH/kbw 




